
CALMAR ZONING BOARD OF 
ADJUSTMENT TO MEET

	 A petition for a variance and/or 
special exemption to the zoning 
regulations as applied to the prop-
erty located at 106 N West Street. 
The petitioner asks for a variance of 
13’ to the north.  The plan is to pur-
chase a 10 x 16 portable building 
and place on the north side of his 
property.  The Board of Adjustment 
will hold a public hearing on July 6, 
2022 at 6:00 P.M. at the Calmar Fire 
Station.  You may appear at that 
time if you so desire either in person 
or by agent or attorney in opposition 
or support of the proposed variance 
from or special exemption to the 
zoning regulations.  The hearing of 
this appeal is not limited to those 
receiving copies of this notice and if 
you know of any neighbor or affect-
ed property owner who for any rea-
son has not received a copy, please 
inform him of this public hearing.
	 Phyllis Elsbernd, Secretary
	 Board of Adjustment
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